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Friday 14th February 2025 

Headteachers Letter – Term 3 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,  

Firstly, thank you for such a warm welcome to BEA. It has been an absolute pleasure getting to know all 

the pupils, families, staff and governors at BEA.  

This term we have welcomed Lucie Carter to the BEA team as class teacher who is currently teaching 

one of your post-16 classes, welcome Lucie. We also say good luck and best wishes to Leona Hardy who 

is going onto maternity leave. We will also be welcoming three new staff members at the start of Term 4. 

Libby Bush will be joining us as a teaching assistant, Hannah Sage will be joining the team as a class 

teacher and Koran Darrigan will be joining us as Site Manager.  

Term 3 has been a busy term with lots of learning. Spring Wing have had an exciting term learning 

through the topic of When I grow up, they were very lucky and had the opportunity to a see an 

Ambulance, Fire engine and Police car! 

This term we also have had 37 pupils travel to London to watch Matilda in the West End. They had a 

brilliant time seeing the story come to life, it was a fantastic day for all.  

BEA has also achieved the foundation level international school award. We are continuing our 

partnership with a school in Poland and have more exciting plans for this academic year. 

Enterprise class took part in Lincolnshire County Council’s safer internet day competition by creating a 

fake news video. They were invited to an awards ceremony where they received the special mention 

award. Well done Enterprise! 

We have also been fortunate to have had new playground facilities and equipment fitted this week. It 

has brought our playground area to life, and we can’t wait for the children to enjoy it in term 4. Thank 

you to the BEA PTA, Boshier Hinton Foundation and Gavin West, John Fenwick and Colleagues at HMP 

Whatton for their contribution to this project from Scarlett’s Fund.  

I hope you all have a lovely half term break, and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday 24th 

February 2025.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Miss Laura Turner  

Executive Headteacher  
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